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The General Fund bills in the amount of $70,086.68 were approved by the Board. 
 
The Athletic Fund bills in the amount of $1,610.19 were approved by the Board. 
 
The Board of Education approved the annual audit for the 2016-2017 fiscal year as presented by Jamie 
Peasley of Anderson, Tuckey, Bernhardt & Doran, P.C.  Revenues received totaled $5,795,176, 
expenditures totaled $5,846,742.  Amount used from the fund balance totaled $51,566, resulting in a 
General Fund balance of $2,249,952 as of June 30, 2017.  
 
The Board approved the Deckerville Community Hospital Mutual Aide Memorandum of Understanding 
so that the hospital may use Deckerville Community Schools as an alternative care facility in the event 
of a disaster/public emergency. 
 
The Board approved the bid from Schulz Masonary Construction Contracting in the amount of $56,855 
for construction of the baseball/softball dugouts. 
 
Elementary Principal, Yvonne O’Connor, updated the Board on the McKinney-Vento Act. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


